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I am writing to offer my strong support for adopting ranked choice voting in state wide 

elections in Oregon.  Ranked Choice voting has been used to advance democracy 

and voter participation in Northern Ireland and other countries where citizens have 

been quite divided.  As a 4th generation I know how important it is for Oregonians to 

heal our divisions and come together to make a positive difference for all Oregonians.  

I strongly support Ranked Choice voting as a means to rejuvenating our democratic 

institutions in Oregon.  I ask you to join me in supporting HB2004 


